May 19, 1987

Mrs. Lia Mangerian
373 Avenue S.
Brooklyn, New York 11223

Dear Mrs. Mangerian:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of
$5.00, which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Armenian
Cathedral for the Easter offering.

Receipt Number 26620 is enclosed herewith.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palgetzian
Director
Lnclosure
inc



